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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- The project on the CR 384 bridge over the
Black River between 68th Street and M-43
in Geneva Township continues this week
with repairs and maintenance under the
bridge deck. The expected completion date
for the project is October 1st, weather
permitting. 

- Red Arrow Highway between the Village
of Lawrence and CR 681 in Lawrence
Township will begin the Week of September
19, weather permitting. This project includes
tree trimming, milling, adding concrete
curbs, and repaving. 

- Fog seal operations will continue this week in
the Northern portion of the County on CR 388,
weather permitting. Daily updates are posted to
our Facebook page: facebook.com/vbcrc. As a
reminder to residents, please remember to drive
slowly when crossing wet fog seal applications. 

- Crews are preparing gravel roads in Townships
that signed up for three rounds of dust control.
Those townships are: Bangor, Bloomingdale,
Pine Grove, and Waverly. 

- Crews are completing storm clean-ups across
the county as weather delays fog seal
operations. 

- Trucks are having wing plow brackets placed
in preparation for snow plowing season! 

Miscell aneous
Update

- For a printable version of this newsletter, click
on this image or visit
VBCRC.org/WeeklyUpdates2022.

- The Board of County Road Commissioners
September meeting as been rescheduled to
September 14th at 6 PM. More information can
be found on our website at
vbcrc.org/boardmeetings.

Crews Preparing Trucks for
Wing plow brackets


